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MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL BUREAU DIRECTORS
ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
ALL SERVICE DIRECTORS

FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY

Policy, Planning and International Affairs

SUBJECT : NEW WEB PORTAL TO TRACK UNEP’S
PROGRAMME PERFORMANCE REPORT

DATE : APR 27 2021

This is to refer the herein email dated April 21, 2021 from Mr. Jorge Laguna-
Celis, Secretary of Governing Bodies, UN Environment Programme regarding the
UNEP Programme Performance Reports covering the period from 2013 to 2020, as well
as the UNEP Quarterly Reports presented to the Committee of Permanent
Representatives from 2018-2020, which have been compiled and made available on a
new dedicated web portal ate the link: https://www.unep.org/unep-programme-
performance-reports-and-unep-quarterly-reports-committee-permanent-
representatives.

The link is also directly available as a link from the general CPR web portal
(https://www.unep.org/cpr).

Future programme performance and quarterly reports will be uploaded at the
same webpage as soon as they become available.

Should you have any questions related to the report, you may contact the
Programme Performance Support Unit at unep-policyprogramme-ppsu(@un.org.

For your information and reference.

ATTY. JIINAS R. LEONES

MEMO NO, 2021 - 31k

Let’s Go Green!!!
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New web portal to track UNEP’s Programme Performance

UNEP Secretariat of Governing Bodies <unep-sgb@un.org> Wed, Apr 21, 2021 at 10:53 PM
Reply-To: Governance Affairs Unit <unep-sgb@un.org>
To: oueiea.denr@gmail.com

Excellency,

I have the honor to inform you that the UNEP Programme Performance Reports covering the period
from 2013 to 2020, as well as the UNEP Quarterly Reports presented to the Committee of Permanent
Representatives covering the period 2018-2020, have been compiled and made available on a new
dedicated web portal at the following link:
https://www.unep.org/unep-programme-performance-reports-and-unep-quarterly-reports-committee-
permanent-representatives

The link is also directly available as a link from the general CPR web portal (https://iwww.unep.org/cpr).

Future programme performance and quarterly reports will be uploaded at the same webpage as soon as
they become available.

Member States and stakeholders are invited to visit the portal to familiarize themselves with the reports,
which provides comprehensive as well as a more detailed information on the implementation of UNEP's
programmes of work and on important political developments relevant for UNEP in the past years.

For any questions related to the reports, kindly contact the Programme Performance Support Unit at
unep-policyprogramme-ppsu@un.org.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Jorge Laguna-Celis

Secretary of Governing Bodies

UN Environment Programme

Tel: +254 20 762 3411.

E-mail: Unep-sgb@un.org, Twitter: twitter.com/jorgelaguna



